March 7, 2023
Good evening parents, this is David Graves, Principal of Northeast Guilford Middle School, NC's Finest middle school.

This is a reminder that the Student online course registration window will close on this Sunday, March 12th at 5pm. The link to the PowerSchool Student Portal will be available on our school's website Wednesday morning by 10am.

You may click on "PowerSchool Student Portal" for instructions on how to complete the registration process. Please do not hesitate to contact either Mrs. Pamela Hill or me at the school at 336-375-2525 if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you and have a wonderful night. 
